
 

   

 

 VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN    

   One Depot Plaza, Tarrytown, New York 10591-3199 

 

 

 

 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

CANCELLATION – DECEMBER 23, 2019 

 
 

THERE WILL BE NO DECEMBER 23, 2019 
PLANNING BOARD MEETING.   

 
THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
PLANNING BOARD IS SCHEDULED FOR 

MONDAY, JANUARY 27, 2020 
AT 7:00 PM AT THE VILLAGE HALL.  

 
 

 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE PLANNING BOARD  

Liz Meszaros – Secretary 

Dated:  December 11, 2019 


